
 
 

Summer Sundays for Kids 
July 10 - August 28, 2016 

Faith Quest 
Following Jesus, the Light of the World  
 

Just for elementary kids this Summer, a VBS-style program is being planned 
for eight consecutive Sunday mornings beginning in July, from 10:10am - 
12:35pm upstairs in Kid City – the El rooms.   
 

We are in need of 8 teams of 10 adult volunteers to serve on one Summer 
Sunday at our Faith Quest Summer program. 
 

Will you help our elementary age children at Kid City enjoy a fun, exciting 
morning at church this Summer?  Sign up today or talk to Sue Reddypogu  
for further information at the display area in the Foyer.   
 

A training-orientation meeting will be held for all volunteers this coming 
Wednesday evening, June 15, 7:00 – 8:30pm in the Atrium Café.  

 

We are growing disciples of Jesus Christ, committed  

to worshipping God & transforming our world.  

 

Highland Park Baptist Church 
 

28600 Lahser Road, Southfield, MI 48034 
248-357-5464 

 

www.hpbc.cc 

This 
Week 
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Welcome Guests 
June 12, 2016 

 

It is always a privilege to have visitors  
with us for Sunday morning worship  

and we would love to be able to serve you.   
If you have questions or would like more 

information, please visit our Welcome  
Center in the Atrium Foyer. You can also  

visit our website: www.hpbc.cc 
 

Would you be willing to provide us with  
more information about yourself?  

Please fill out the form below and drop  
it in one of the boxes as you exit. 

 

Name(s)____________________________ 
 

Address ____________________________ 
 

City _______________________________ 
   

State  _______  Zip ___________________ 
 

Primary Phone_______________________  
 

Email  ______________________________ 
 

Age Group: □ 18-23  □ 24-29  □ 30-39   

     □ 40-49  □ 50-59  □ 60-69  □ 70+ 

□ Single  □ Single again  □ Married   

□ Widowed    

(OVER) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Monday, June 13 
7:00pm—Board Meetings 
 

Tuesday, June 14 
6:30am—Men’s Prayer 
 

Wednesday, June 15 
7:00pm—Student Ministries (begins at 6:30pm) 
                Oasis Scripture & Prayer 
   Faith Quest Volunteer Meeting 

 

Spring Hill Day Camp 
Monday - Friday, June 20 - 24 

Monday - Friday, June 20-24 
 

Registration Deadline has been extended to June 17, 2016 
 

Camp registrations are now at over 80 children - do not miss out. Register 
your Kindergarten through 5th grade child for five amazing high energy days 
including sports, music and craft activities combined with Biblical teaching, 
right here on our HPBC campus from 9:00 - 4:00pm. Register online by 
visiting  www.springhillcamps.com or at www.hpbc.cc. 
 

For further information, contact Barb Crowley at barbjackcrowley@gmail.com  
or 248-885-1255.  Visit the table in the Foyer today for an informational flyer. 

 

 

HPBC Connection 
 

The all new summer edition of our HPBC 
newsletter is available for pick up in the  
Gym Foyer and Welcome Center today.   
It is also available on our church website  

by clicking the Resources tab.   
 

You will be both encouraged and informed! 

http://www.springhillcamps.com
mailto:barbjackcrowley@gmail.com


Today Ministry 

Herd Middle School ministry will meet this Wednesday from 6:30pm - 8:30pm  

in the Elementary Gym and Middle School Student Center. 
 

Crash High School ministry will meet this Wednesday from 6:30pm - 8:30pm  

in the Chapel and High School Student Center. 
 

Our Sympathy to the family of Ted Maitland whose father Gordon passed away  

this past Wednesday, June 8.   
 

GO: Detroit opportunities will be forthcoming this month. Please watch the bulletin  

for further information on projects as they become available. For questions or further 
information, please call John Christie, GO: Detroit project coordinator at 586-453-3826.  
 

Summer Oasis. You are encouraged to join us on each summer Wednesday evening 

for a time of prayer, worship, and Scriptural encouragement at 7:00pm in North Atrium. 
 

Men’s Prayer. Continuing this Tuesday morning, June 14, all men are invited to 

participate in an hour of prayer from 6:30–7:30am in the Atrium Board Room.  Men will  
be gathering each Tuesday morning at the same time and location throughout the summer 
months – please join us.  
  

Next Steps is a discussion based opportunity for those exploring the Christian faith  

and desiring to know more - a chance to interact on many of the common questions about 
Christianity. You are invited to join in the discussion on Sunday, June 26 from 10:10 to 
11:00am in the Atrium Foyer, right next to the Cafe.   
 

Vehicle Needed.  If you have an extra car that you can loan to a missionary, A. N. 

needs to borrow a car while she is home in order to visit with her family in Lansing, from 
June 10 – July 14.  Please contact Loosha in the Missions’ office if you can help at  
extension 228 or at lsimmons@hpbc.cc 
 

Pray for Tim & Martha Matzke, working in the Solomon Islands with 

Wycliffe. They are thankful for God’s provision of jobs for their daughters.  Pray for Emily 
and Sarah as they navigate that.  Pray for wisdom as to when Tim & Martha should take a 
furlough.  With various responsibilities there and no one available to easily step in and cover 
for them, it is hard to know when to take a break.  Pray for the June 20 – July 2 “Culture 
Meets Scripture” course to have an impact on church leaders that attend to teach the tools 
for analyzing cultural practices to others.  

 

June 12, 2016 Welcome Highlights 
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Baptisms Today 
 

We celebrate today with  
Nicolas Myhrer & Eric Wagoner 
 who are being baptized in the  

11:15am Worship Service this morning. 

 

We are a bunch of followers at HPBC.   
 

Surprised?  Jesus isn’t.  He invites us to 
follow Him.  And it isn’t for wimps.  As we 
follow Jesus, we grow, mature, and lead 
others to follow as well.   
 

Welcome to a community of those who 
have chosen to follow hard after Jesus.   

                 Brent 

 

8:45am 

Traditional Worship 
KID CITY 

 

Orchestra: A Mighty Fortress 

A Mighty Fortress 

I Will Sing of My Redeemer 

Wherever He Leads I’ll Go 

Anthem: My Great God Cares for Me 

Special: Come Unto Me 

Message:  Called to Follow - John 1:35-51 

I Surrender All 

 

10:10am 

Middle Hour Ministries 
KID CITY 

 

Student Ministries 

Adult Bible Fellowship 

 

11:15am 

 Contemporary Worship  
KID CITY 

 

Here for You 

Baptisms 

We Turn Our Eyes 

O Come to the Altar 

Message: Called to Follow - John 1:35-51 

I Will Follow 

 

6:30pm 

Austrian Coffee House 
East Fellowship Hall 

(by reservation only) 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Meals for Student Teams.  The Herd & Crash would like to invite you to continue 

your Go: Detroit participation by providing a meal to the Middle School or High School teams 
who will be serving alongside Central Detroit Christian this summer. Opportunities are 
available June 26-29 and July 17-22. For details about availability & group sizes please 
contact sveldman@hpbc.cc.  

 

Host Homes Needed 
 

We are in urgent need of housing for  
the 20 SpringHill counselors arriving  

on Sunday night June 19 and  
departing Friday morning June 24. 

 

Host homes provide sleeping 
accommodations, breakfast daily,  

and simple dinners on Monday and 
Wednesday evenings.  Counselors  

have their own transportation.   
 

We need to finalize arrangements  
this week.  Please contact Barb Crowley 

at 248-885-1255 to sign up to host  
2 or more counselors. 

 

Early Childhood Volunteers 
 

We have several immediate needs  
for summer workers in Baby Acres 

(Nursery) and Main Street (Preschoolers) 
on Sunday mornings to fill in for workers 

while on vacation.   
 

If you can assist at any of the Sunday 
morning hours for a week or two this 

summer, please contact Nancy   
at nbaughman@hpbc.cc or  

call her extension 227. 

 

You are Invited 
 

Marc & Kim St. Angelo, serving with Cru  
in Florida, invite you to attend a luncheon  
on June 26 in Fellowship Hall at 12:30pm  

to hear a ministry update.   
 

If you can come, please bring a side dish  
to share (i.e. potatoes, vegetables, salad or 
dessert) and RSVP to jstangelo@mi.rr.com  

or call Janet at 248-210-8053.   

 

Communication 
June 12, 2016 

 

Please use this tear off for items  
of communication, and place in  
a designated box as you exit. 

 

  How did you hear about us?  
  ____________________________________ 
 

  Sunday Service attended :  □ 8:45     □ 11:15 
    

  □ Guest    □ Regular Attender     □ Member 
 

  I am interested in: 
 

   □ Membership 

  □ Baptism 

   □ Children’s Ministry 

   □ Student Ministry 

   □ Music & Worship Ministry 

   □ Café, Ushers, Greeters 

   □ Pastoral Contact 
 

  How can we pray for you? 
  ____________________________________ 

  ____________________________________ 

  ____________________________________ 

  ____________________________________    

 

CHURCH FAMILY FINANCES 
Weekly Offering - June 5 

$66,372 
 

Fiscal Year-to-date Giving 
$2,615,221 

  

Fiscal Year-to-date Budget 
$2,825,000  

 

Deficit 
-$209,779 


